
Dear Students, 

 We hope you are having a wonderful summer.  Welcome to 4th grade!  We 

look forward to a fantastic school year.  We are looking forward to meeting you on 

Wednesday, September 7, 2017.  Please come to school ready to learn and work 

together.  Here is a list of items you will need for the school year: 

 

 4- one subject notebooks (wide ruled only)  

 7 -folders with prongs (any color)  

 Homework Folder (any) 

 Assignment notebook- one that can log daily assignments and have you initial 

nightly 

 Pencils (a whole year supply), or mechanical pencils and refill lead 

 Pencil sharpener (one that has a container that shaving go in) 

 Erasers 

 Scissors 

 Post-it notes 3X3 (Capatosto and Misterkiewicz only) 

 Ruler- 12 inch 

 Markers or colored pencils 

 Pencil case/box (NOT a large one) 

 Large Box of tissue (to share) 

 Baby wipes or Clorox wipes- to clean desk surfaces/headphones, etc. 

Optional- 

 sandwich or gallon size Ziploc bags (any brand) 

 headphones/ear buds to use daily 

 

Once school begins you will receive more information about schedules and 

procedures.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s 

teacher at school. 

 

Thank You, 

Mrs. Capatosto 

Mr. Condino 

Mr. Misterkiewicz 


